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ATTENTION :ALL SCHOLARSHIP / FELLOWSHIP HOLDERS /
APPLICANTS

In pursuance of Cabinet Secretariat's instructions
regarding seeding of Aadhar Numbers of beneficiaries with their
respective Bank accounts, it is now mandatory for all existing
beneficiaries/applicants under the Scholarship /Fellowship / Tagore
Fellowship Schemes of this Ministry to provide their Aadhar Number
and ensure its seeding with their respective Bank accounts. No

further instalments will be released to the existing Scholars/Fellows
who are not having their Aadhar Numbers seeded with their Bank

accounts. Similarly, the applications without the applicant's aadhar
number seeded to their Bank Accounts will not be considered.

All
to

the
the

existing Scholarship/Fellowship holders
above Schemes may please note for

and
strictapplicants

compliance.

(Sudeepa Kohli)
Deputy Secretary (S&F)


